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GCSEPod, one of the online learning and revision tools that we use here at Carrington,
are hosting a webinar on 28 January, 5:00pm to 5:30pm specifically designed to support
students and families to make the most of mock exam results and support students on
their journey to GCSE success.

The sessions are promised to be interactive, practical, and suitable for students and
parents alike.

Title: Learning from Your Mocks: Building on Strengths, Bridging the Gaps
What You'll Learn:

e Turning mock results into a revision roadmap with RAG playlists.

e Boosting study skills using Study Smart pods.

e Prioritising physical and mental wellbeing with Keeping Fit and Healthy pods.

e Follow a student’s journey as they balance their strengths and tackle areas for
improvement.

Click here to register! Can’t make it live? Register anyway, and they will send you the
recordings so you don’t miss out.

Best wishes
The Carrington Team


https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/e3a77ded-b053-4cda-9df0-ea0a219b666a@739195a1-f5d6-4d9a-ac42-a1dbb7c7413d

